KCKY RADIO
Coolidge, Arizona 85228
June 1 2, 1969

Bill Nittler
Box 112
Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Bill,

This will verify your reception of our DX program which
we conducted in co-operation with the International Radio Club of
America on February 24, 1969.

You weren't the only ons who enjoyed Paul Lotsof's phone
conversation with Don Erickson. It nearly blew Paul's mind.

We regret the delay in answering your report.

Sincerely yours,

Hoger Kok

Roger Beck
Chief Engineer
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Paul Lotsof
IRCA test arranger



